
 

MoU Signing Between Bureau of Energy Efficiency (BEE) and Central Public Works 

Department (CPWD) 

Bureau of Energy Efficiency (BEE) and Central Public Works Department (CPWD) signed an MoU 

for energy efficiency in CPWD managed buildings and to promote designs and construction of 

new buildings under Energy Conservation Building Code (ECBC). 

Shri Ajay Kumar Bhalla, Secretary (Power), Govt of India, Shri Abhay Bakre, Director General, 

BEE, Shri Prabhakar Singh, Director General, CPWD and other senior officials from Ministry of 

Power, BEE and CPWD were also present during the event at New Delhi on 10th January, 2019. 

In the first stage approx. 150 buildings will be taken under star rating scheme and to promote 

energy efficiency in CPWD managed buildings. It is anticipated that this initiative will result in 

energy saving of more than 260 million units in the first stage with operational savings of about 

Rs. 100 Cr. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

ABOUT BUREAU OF ENERGY EFFICIENCY                    

Set up on 1st March 2002, under the provisions of the Energy Conservation Act, 2001 by the 

Government of India, Bureau of Energy Efficiency (BEE) is mandated to regulate and promote 

energy efficiency and its conservation in India. Its mission is to assist in developing policies and 

strategies, with a thrust on self-regulation and market principles, with the prime objective of 

reducing the energy intensity of the Indian economy. 
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